
Welcome to
Golden Strip Child Development Center

Where Cubs are WILD about learning!

Welcome to Golden Strip Child Development Center! We are looking forward to a wonderful year together where your

children will amaze us all as they progress through the year.

Here are a few items that we think will be helpful as we begin this journey together:

●Morning Drop-Off: You MUST display your bus/car tag on your rearview mirror to drop off a child in our

carline. Please wait until a staff member opens the car door. If possible, the car seat should be on the

back-passenger side door. Our carline will begin at 7:15 a.m. After 7:45 a.m., children are tardy; you must park

your car, walk in with your child, and sign-in at the office.

● Early Dismissal: If your child has to be dismissed early from school, please send a note to the teacher. You will

need to come to the office, show identification, and sign your child out. There will be NO early dismissals after

1:30 p.m. Please try to schedule appointments after school because early dismissals disrupt the instruction for

your child as well as the rest of the children in the classroom.

● Dismissal: Car riders will be dismissed at 2:15 p.m. Anyone picking up a child from Golden Strip CDC must have

a bus/car tag with the child’s transportation number. Car Riders: If you do not have a tag or it is lost, you must park

your car, show identification, get a new tag at the main office, and then return back to the car line for pick-up. Bus

Riders: You will need to meet your child at the designated bus stop with your bus/car parent tag. If you need a new

tag, please contact the school office. You will need to come to the school to get a new tag in order to receive your child

off of the bus. Monday, August 14, 2023 is the first day the 4K buses will be running.

● Towel andWater Bottle: The first day of school, we are asking for each child to bring a complete seasonal

change of clothes, labeled with their name, and a towel or blanket that can fit in a 2-gallon plastic bag for a brief

quiet time each day. Please send a water bottle labeled with your child’s name.

● Dress Code: Your child should wear comfortable clothes and play shoes as we are very active. Please wear shoes

that have a closed toe and a back.

● Tote Bags/Book Bags: A blue school tote bag will be provided for your child so there is no need to purchase

one for your child. Please check daily for teachers’ notes, school memos, etc.

● Phone/Address Change: Please bring any phone/address changes in writing to the front office.

We are excited to start this school year with your child and for you to join the Golden Strip Child Development Center

where we will begin “laying the foundation for future success”!

Joy Sims Andreya Boggs

Assistant Principal Principal

jhsims@greenville.k12.sc.us aboggs@greenville.k12.sc.us


